
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

December 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

In preparation for the upcoming GCSEs, your child is invited to attend after school revision sessions. The English, 

Maths, Science and Humanities departments will all be hosting a ‘period 6’ session after school, where students 

can receive specialist support either generally, or with a variety of specific topics in these subjects (as outlined 

below). The scheduled days are as follows; 

 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

 
Maths open revision – Pod C 

English open revision (A5) 
 

Science Open Revision – SC10 

 
Humanities open Revision – Pod D 

English specific topic revision (A4) 
(see topics below) 

Science Focused revision – SC6 

 

We feel this is a fantastic opportunity for your child to make a start with their revision for the imminent 

examinations. Research has shown that the earlier students start revising and constantly revisiting topics and 

knowledge, the more secure it is in their long term memory.  

If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr T Grummell Head of English  
Mr G Westgate Head of Maths 
Dr. A Pass Head of Science 
Miss C Hinch Head of Humanities  
 


